
November 7th 1919,

Miss Young, 
Redpath Museum.

Dear Miss Young:
Two or three days ago I handed 

over to the Redpath Museum for exhibition and 
safe-keeping the Medal which had just been pre­
sented to McGill University by the University 
of Paris.

I am enclosing herewith a -letter from 
the Yice-Rector of the University of Paris to the 
President of McGill University which refers to 
this Medal and to the reasons which moved the 
University of Paris to have it struck off and copies of" it presented to the Universities of the 
Allied Countries.

There is also a letter from the Consul 
General of Prance, which accompanied the Medal.

These documents should, I think, be 
placed on file in the Redpath Library, so that 
you will have both the Medal itself and the docu­
ments referring to it.

I remain, ,
Yours very sincerely,

FBA/MC Acting Principal


